PRAYER REQUESTS

- Tri-City Academy mortgage
- Pat Warnock, recovering from Pacemaker surgery

Please send your prayer requests to: WSFirstSDAChurchBulletin@gmail.com for inclusion in this section of the weekly bulletin.

Dear Church Family, Our family is so thankful for your care in response to our grandmother's death on April 25th. Willa Dean Houser, better known as Dean or "Ganny", was in our family for eight of her 96 years and you were always kind and loving when she attended services here. Kurt and Shelton could always get a laugh out of her! She even spent a week with several of us at Lake Junaluska's family camp and became special friends with Mrs. Edouard there. Your many cards, calls, texts and meals met our need in a difficult time and we're forever grateful. The majority of Ganny's life was spent in Chattanooga,TN and her memorial will be held there on July 31st. She will be interred with my grandfather, Melvin D. Houser, at Hamilton Memorial Gardens. We're looking forward to a great reunion with them when Jesus comes again very soon. With sincere thanks, The Kelley Family

PROFILE OF GENEROSITY			
	Budget	Rec'd	Over/Unde
2020 Year-to-Date			
Church Budget	\$53,200.00	\$45,941.27	(\$7,258.73)
TCA	\$37,872.00	\$26,511.60	(\$11,360.40)

This week's offering: Church Budget

	SUNSET CALENDAR	
Today		8:36 PM
Next Friday		8:31 PM

WINSTON-SALEM FIRST SDA CHURCH

Sabbath, July 18, 2020

Please join us for our **Worship Service at 11:00 am** in the sanctuary or on Zoom. The email with the link will be sent on Friday. Note: there is one link for both Sabbath School and church.

Please also join us for Adult Sabbath School on Zoom! At 9:30 am A variety of teachers will lead the class and as many as 100 of us can join in. Look for the email from the church with the link for this week's meeting.

Also at **10 am** we'll have a **Youth Sabbath School** class. Please **send a text** to Jamie Schneider at (336) 469-7656 to **get the link**.

THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP

Welcome & Invocation Pastor Justin Howard

Worship through Giving Tony Chambers

Special Music Regina Pozzi

Worthy of Worship, arr. by Mark Hayes

Congregational Prayer Mishael Muze

The Spoken Word Pastor Justin Howard

"A Place at the Table" Luke 14:16-17

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Thank you for your continued commitment to giving. Although we are not gathering in person right now, you still have the ability to return your Tithe and Offerings in one of several ways:

- 1. Mail: PO Box 25563, Winston-Salem, NC 27114 OR c/o 7052 Orchard Path Dr., Clemmons, NC 27012
- 2. **Online Giving**: https://www.wsfirstsda.org/ Then click on **Adventist Giving**
- 3. **Church Drop Box**. Located at the church entrance on the Family Life Center side.

Offering Envelopes: Anyone needing offering envelopes can have them mailed to their home. Contact Rodney Worley, Treasurer at rworley@tullockmanagement.com or call (336) 830-2365 and leave a message.

School Van Driver Needed: A van driver is needed for the quickly approaching school year. Interested individuals should immediately contact Pastor Howard.

Pastor: Justin Howard (910) 539-0676

jhoward@carolinasda.org www.wsfirstsda.org

Church Website: www.wsfirstsda.org
Treasurer: Rodney Worley (336) 830-2365

rworley@tullockmanagement.com

Bulletin: Anne O'Donnell (336) 577-6382

WSFirstSDAChurchBulletin@gmail.com